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The Home SeCretary has seen Lord Young's
minute of 23 February. He agrees with Lord Young

that the more direct and reliable course would be
to legislate specifically to prevent ITV
contractors from obtaining news services from the
BBC or any other broadcasting authority.

I am copying this letter to the Private

Secretaries to the other members of MISC 128 and to
Trevor Woolley (Cabinet Office).

X;wc Cre

P

=3

C R MILLER

P A Bearpark, Esq.,







